
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 11:22 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation received 
 

 
Hello Steve,  
 
Happy new year! I hope 2023 is off to a great start for you. 
 
On Friday, January 20, a resident gifted our ward office and the cook county 8th district office lunch. We 
now share an office with the county. Truthfully, I have yet to find out where the food came from. There 
was no receipt, and we were not expecting it, so I am not sure how much it cost. We had a tray of pasta, 
a bowl of salad, a tray of bread, and some chicken. I am confident it was under $50 bucks each.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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